
NORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELDNORTHFIELD

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOLELEMENTARY SCHOOL
NF FAMILY INFORMATION UPDATE #9NF FAMILY INFORMATION UPDATE #9

FINAL EDITION FOR THE 2019-2020 YEAR

----------------------------------------

SUMMER READING ANNOUNCED
After spending the last two and a half months of remote
learning, the last thing you probably want to hear about is yet
another assignment. Rest assured, the Summer Reading task is
a routine project for all Nordonia students, so nothing new or
unexpected. In your child's supply bag that was picked up last
week, information was provided about the Summer Reading expectations. If you misplaced the
directions, you can �nd the same information on our updated web site. The link is here:
https://www.nordoniaschools.org/SummerReading.aspx

STUDENT YEARBOOKS
Life Touch, our partner with school pictures and school
yearbooks, is on a delay for providing ordered materials. This
is obviously due to the Covid-19 shut down and delays in
shipping. A speci�c date has not been given to our school yet.

https://www.nordoniaschools.org/SummerReading.aspx
https://s.smore.com/u/09afd987422f46692f8a823c548c874a.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/5bc90b9d4bdaada34a9e93241cf767b8.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/e9a364dd52bd8b1695f13de65e42d134.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/2b1bab6f52e7de22136dd18bc5a48eb6.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/c465533a134da569fe302c86a052f5a6.jpg


NHS graduate Emily Morrison
selects Mr. Bender as the

in�uential educator to deliver
her 2020 diploma.

NHS graduate David Sabol
selects Ms. Bass as the

in�uential educator to deliver
his 2020 diploma.

PRE-ORDER SCHOOL SUPPLIES
TODAY
Even though schools across Ohio are unsure of what school
will "look and feel" like in the fall, families can still take
advantage of the 1st Day School Supplies program. Hosted by
our very own PTA, this convenient method of ordering school
supplies saves you time and money. This initiative is offered to
you as a courtesy from our PTA. This is not a fundraiser. The
ordering deadline is June 30, 2020. If interested, go to the
following web site:
www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com

As such, we don't have an announced plan to share with
families. If the yearbooks arrive soon, we will make an
announcement over our phone system for pick-up. If not, we'll
hold the yearbooks until the start of school in the fall or come
up with a different strategy. We will also make arrangements
for our fourth graders who are moving on to Lee Eaton. Thanks
for your patience and cooperation.
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Report Cards: Report cards will be mailed home this year. You should receive your child's
grades and teacher comments in report card format by mid-June.

Camp Invention: Although many summer camps and extra activities seem to be suspended for
the summer of 2020, there is one program that may spark your interest, hosted by the National
Inventors Hall of Fame...Camp Invention. Held locally at Lee Eaton School, please see the two
links for additional information. The program is for students in K through grade six.
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1sW8dRLPNTNDJq7pp9WuwMOYHCCacGd1A

Congratulations, Ms. Amy Artl: Ms. Amy Artl, grade four, was recognized at the annual
Superintendent's Senior Award Celebration on Tuesday, May 19. Amy was selected by a top 25
member of the graduating class for being a teaching inspiration. Great work, Amy.

Thanks for Food Donations: On behalf of the high school group, Knights Caring for Knights,
thanks for your food donations last week. With all (6) school buildings contributing, we were
able to fully stock the district's food pantry so that Nordonia families can have consistent
offerings over the summer. What a terri�c community outpouring of support.

@NFSquirePride
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